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October 23, 2024 

 

Lois Wallace 

Shoreline Conservation Committee Environment Council for Clear, Stoney and White Lakes 

 

Dear Lois, 

     As you know our association represents its members on White Lake and currently has approximately 
60 members. The number of properties on our lake comprises of both cottage and permanent residents. 
(Approximately 250+ properties) We are active in promoting community functions, activities that bring 
our members together and supplying information on issues that concern our lake in particular 
environmental ones.  

     At each of our meetings we have in our agenda, included a presentation from our Environment 
Council representative to present concerns and information from the Council and keep our members up 
dated on environmental issues throughout the region. One such concern recently has been Shoreline 
Restoration. We attempt to provide our members with as much information as we can and to date 
interest has been growing with one of our members having taken advantage of the shoreline issue to 
have her property reviewed and upgraded. 

     We are a small association compared to others in our area and additional efforts from our local 
municipality would certainly benefit that our lake remains vibrant, safe and healthy for future 
generations. Promoting and supplying additional information and encouraging programs such as a 
shoreline restoration policy to all property owners on our lake is something the municipality should 
support. Its implementation would certainly have an impact. 

     If there is anything we can do to assist in the lobby efforts of the Environment Council, please advise 
us and hopefully we can provide the support you require. 

Thank you, 

 

Bill Herman, Vice President 

WLCA 

Tel:  




